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We Serve



 


18, West Court, West Drive, Sonning, Reading, Berks RG4 6GL

                   Tele: 0118 9693930  Mobile: 07917 300999    Email: patrick.hamblin@btinternet.com
                                                                                                                               21st April 2013
Dear Lion President,

Re: Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF) 
At the District Convention last month I informed those present that 30 Clubs in the District had donated to the ‘Measles Initiative’ and I would like to thank all those Clubs for their contributions.

Unfortunately the same cannot be said for donations to the LCIF general funds, where only five Clubs have made donations totalling £1,950.00. You may not be aware, but LCIF no longer launches special appeals in times of disasters. I know that many Clubs have supported the appeals for particular disasters in the past and it might be that, as there have not been any particular appeals lately, that your Club has not considered a donation. LCIF is still very much supporting disasters, together with all its other work relating to sight, youth and meeting humanitarian needs. Only very recently emergency grants have been made in areas of flooding, wildfire and cyclones problems. Numerous grants are also regularly being made in the other areas of LCIF involvement. Details of these can be seen on the main LCIF website (see below). I do hope your Club will consider a donation to the LCIF funds this year. Any cheques should be made payable to LCI District 105D and endorsed on the back ‘LCIF for area of greatest need’. This will give LCIF the flexibility to use the donation in the most appropriate area.
I would remind you that I now have a page on the District 105D website: http://www.lions105d.org.uk/projects/lcif.html.
A number of Clubs have made sufficient payments to LCIF to have built up funds for one or more Melvin Jones Fellowships (MJFs). Please take a look at the main LCIF website www.lcif.org  for more information on MJFs. If you do not know how much credit your Club has towards MJFs, please do not hesitate to contact me.

A number of Lions like to make personal donations to LCIF and become ‘contributing members’ I have a supply of contributing members’ pins for sale at a cost of £15.00. Any member wishing to contribute should let me have a cheque for £15.00 payable to ‘the International Association of Lions Clubs’ and I will forward a pin. All donations are used for humanitarian purposes, with running costs for LCIF taken only from interest on funds held.

If any Club or Zone would like to know more about our Foundation, please contact me and I will be very pleased to assist.
Kind regards.
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Lion Patrick Hamblin.
District 105D LCIF Officer.
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“Service with humility: Fellowship with fun”











